11.6.20

Dear Parents,

As we, alongside the other Glossop primary schools, are now working towards a wider re-opening date of 22nd June we would like to inform you that we are planning to welcome back Y6, Y1 and reception children on this date. We will be creating ‘bubbles’ of children which we would like to remain as stable as possible and so would like parents of children in these year groups to make a final decision about whether their child will be attending as soon as possible. Many parents in Y6 and Y1 have already let us know, those parents do not need to contact us unless they have changed their minds. To let us know your intentions please email on info@tintwistle.derbyshire.sch.uk.

We know that many families will be disappointed that the government has now stated that a full re-opening will be impossible. Depending upon the uptake from the prioritised year groups it may be possible to admit a small number of additional children to certain bubbles, we will have a better idea of capacity once the parents of the priority groups have replied. 

We are continuing to provide care for key worker and vulnerable children, please let us know if you feel that your child should be included in this group or if you feel that your family circumstances should be taken into account.

If there is any way in which you feel that we can support you please let us know. For example we can provide additional printed materials or we can phone you with online learning advice. Please use info@tintwistle.derbyshire.sch.uk for all initial contact.
We miss you all massively, thank you once again for your patience and support.

Jo Griffin
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